
 

 

 

Dear LaGuardia Community, 

  

We have learned that a relative of two LaGuardia community members has tested positive for the 
coronavirus. It is important to note that the two LaGuardia community members, including a child in 
our Early Childhood Learning Center (ECLC), have no symptoms, have not tested positive for the 
virus and were last on campus on Monday, March 9th.  

  

While State health officials believe the risk is low for our community, out of an abundance of 
caution we are closing the ECLC until further notice and are putting in place additional cleaning 
and sanitizing protocols campus-wide. The families of the children have been notified. 

  

Your health and safety are our number one priority. We will keep you informed of developments. 
Please continue to visit laguardia.edu/coronavirus for additional information. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Dr. Paul Arcario 

Interim President 

 

https://www.laguardia.edu/coronavirus/



